Jeanann Dawson

From: DJ Tyndall <dgtyndalljr@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 9:08 AM
To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: Re: Detached garage

Attachments: SKM_30821080409110.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Headers over garage will be 11 7/8” double 1vl
Header for lean to will be double 9 1/4” Ivl

Please let me know if we need anything additional. Brad can call me at 9108903402 if he has any questions

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 3, 2021, at 2:03 PM, Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org> wrote:

Plans disapproved: Here are remarks from Brad
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Jeanann Dawson

Central Permitting Technician
Department of Development Services
Central Permitting Division

420 McKinney Pkwy

Lillington, NC 27546

Phone: 910-893-7525

Direct: 910-814-6421

Fax: 910-893-2793
jdawson@harnett.org



